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SSaaffeellyy  DDiissttaannccee

Vehicles and transit facilities are cleaned every day, and frequently
touched surfaces are disinfected throughout the day.

The State of California and San Benito County have made it
mandatory to wear a face covering while riding transit.

Enhanced cleaning based on CDC recommendations and industry
practices.

Passengers must wear a proper face covering or will not be permitted to
ride unless exempt.

Health officials recommend maintaining a safe distance of
6 feet from others.
Please spread out while waiting for and riding transit, except when with
people from your own household.
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All employees are provided protective equipment and supplies to
safely do their jobs.

MMaaiinnttaaiinniinngg  aa  HHeeaalltthhyy  WWoorrkkffoorrccee

As essential workers, employees receive priority COVID-19 testing and
are required to stay home if sick.
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SSeerrvviiccee  AAddjjuussttmmeennttss

TTiimmeellyy  IInnffoorrmmaattiioonn

As shelter-in-place restrictions ease, we continue to adjust
service and return to full operations, including resuming fare
collection.

Dispatch Operators are available at 831-636-4161 to answer your
service questions.

We are operating limited services and will continue to make adjustments
through 2020.

Service updates are also located on SanBenitoCountyExpress.org or on
our Facebook, Twitter, or Instagram accounts 

https://twitter.com/CountyExpress

